
                      Lunenburg Sportsman’s Club

                               July 10, 2011

Call to Order : 1:30pm

Roll Call:  1st Vice President: C.B.Keith, 2nd Vice President Jeffrey Greiman, Classification
Secretary/Treasurer: Ruby Shannon, Recording Secretary: Carmen Sarver, Board Member: George
Williams & Greg Gioiosi

Clubs:  Granby, Lunenburg, Pequag, and Riverside

Secretary's Report:  Ruby Shannon made a motion to accept as written, George Williams seconded.
Motion made and passed.

Treasurer's Report:  George Williams made a motion to accept as read, Patrick Pettengil seconded.
Motion made and passed. Total balance as of 7/10/2011 = $6,112.84

Correspondence:  None

Committees:

1. Auditing:  None

2.  By-Law:  No changes submitted

3.  Classification:  152 1st head of household members, 34 2nd/3rd/ 4th members,
     5 MFAA/NAA members for a total of 191

               4.  Newsletter:  If anyone has anything to add please forward by Friday 7/15/11
 

20 Pins:  Nothing on 20 Pins
  

6. Bow Hunter:  No report

7. Tournament:  Jeff Greiman states he is in the process of ordering awards for the State
Championship Shoot to be held at Riverside on 9/11/2011, this will be a One day 14 Field and
14 Hunter Round.

8. Membership: none

9. NFAA Directors Report: No report

Old Business;
1. Appoint Nomination committee: No runners.

2. Nominate President-Paul Lewkowicz, 1st Vice President- Claude Keith, NFAA director- Paul
Lewkowicz:  All accepted, although Paul Lewkowicz was not present he had spoken with
Classification Secretary/Treasurer Ruby Shannon and stated he would accept the
Nominations.



Old Business con’t:

3. There was mention of the Fita Field Round suggested for Westfield in Summer of 2012, no
additional information available, motion made by George Williams to table until October,
seconded by Claude Keith, motion accepted.

New Business:  None

Good of the Association:  None

Next Meeting: A written offer from Ruby Shannon to volunteer Lunenburg to host the next meeting on
October 2nd, 2011.  Dinner is to be provided and shoots dates will be picked for next year. George Williams
made a motion to accept, Greg Gioiosi seconded and all accepted.  Club President Ruby Shannon asked
that all get back to her if they are planning to attend, if no responses she will plan for 20 meals.

Motion made by George Williams to adjourn, seconded by David Sarver, all accepted.  Adjourned at
1:37pm

Respectfully Submitted: Carmen Sarver


